Good morning, 

Trust this communication finds you well and thank you for taking your valuable time to write to us. 
In reference to your inquiry, yes indeed there was a staff strike but on the 6th March and not on the 7th, which saw a number of airline cancel and delay numerous scheduled flights. 

Due to this slowdown, airlines had to clear the previous days' backlog hence may have affected travel on the 7th of March, 2019 and thereafter. 
Trust this information helps. 

Warm regards, 
Diana Chedi
Customer Service - JKIA
Kenya Airports Authority






------------------- Original Message -------------------
From: berta@apollo.lv
Received: 3/19/2019 8:20 PM
To: <Talk2Us KAA>; talk2us KAA
Subject: Jomo Kenyatta Nairobi Airport activities on 06.-07.2019. all. 
  I'm a group leader of Latvia (European Community) whose’s group of 18 people missed a flight of Air France nr. AF8003 on 07.03. 2019. at 23:50.
We had arrived from Mombasa on 07.03.2019. on 23:50 due a delayed flight 5H0406 from Mombasa via FLY540.
 Please confirm – did on 07.03. there were extraordinary circumstances at Nairobi International Airport, such as a strike or something else that prevented airline companies from flying 
their flight schedule on March 7th. If it is really happened, please, be so kindly and confirm when exactly stopped the strike or any force majeure. 
 
Thank You in advance and looking forward to receive your answer as soon as possible. 

